
Dear Friend,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Best wishes,  

Shining Star Letter! 
 Did You Know? September is Children's Cancer Awareness Month! To support this cause, The Brewery 

Romford is partnering with our chosen charity, Lennox Children's Cancer Fund, to raise awareness and 

funds. You can help bring a smile to a child in the hospital by writing them a letter! Share a motivational 

message, a funny story, or even draw a picture. Your words can make a difference. 

Join us in spreading joy this September! 

 

Scan here to donate! 


